LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

From Mike Morris...

March 8, 2021

All,

Last week was again quiet in the capitol. The House Appropriation Subcommittee on administration made no changes to
the MOSER's recommendation in HB 5 and sent the bill back to the Budget Committee. As of this morning there are no
pension bills scheduled for hearings this week.

As always, you can follow all of the retirement related bills at JCPER.org under the legislation tab.

Mike Morris



